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There are dogs (and puppies) requiring new homes continuously, while new dogs are 
continuously bred for profit. This has to stop, the cycle of puppy farms producing puppies and 
parent dogs being abused for their ability to breed and then dog shelters continuously trying to 
find homes for more dogs than they can handle. 
Puppy farming should be banned altogether, there are enough dogs today and there will always 
be enough dogs for each person/family to provide a home. 
If not banned, puppy farming should be extremely restricted to stop back to back breeding and 
to restrict litters and a cap on dogs held for breeding. 
Or puppies can not be sold at a pet shop, rather direct from the breeders premises. A puppy 
from a pet shop doesn't show the buyer where the puppy has come from - which is obvious why 
not and therefore obvious change needs to happen. 
 
As Ghandi said: "The greatness of a nation and its moral progress can be judged by the way its 
animals are treated". 


